
SBCAPCD Hearing Board 
May 24, 2024 Page 1 of 1 

C A N C E L L A T I O N   N O T I C E 

The June 5, 2024 regular meeting of the Santa Barbara County 
Air Pollution Control District Hearing Board will not be held for 
the following reasons: 

 
 Case No. 2023-05-M1 (Modification and Modification of Final

Compliance Date). United States Space Force’s Petition for
Modification and Modification of Final Compliance date has
been withdrawn.

 There are no other matters to be heard.

If there are any cases to be heard, the next regularly scheduled
meeting of the APCD Hearing Board will be July 3, 2024 at 9:30
a.m. in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, 105 East
Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara.

______________________________ 
Lorena Saldana 
Clerk of the Hearing Board 
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